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 I am so impressed with how you are all working on 

Google Classroom. It has been a real treat for me to see such 

amazing work uploaded each day. I’ve really enjoyed reading 

your descriptive writing and it has been extremely pleasing to 

see that many of you are using ISPACE to improve your 

sentence starters. In maths I’ve seen some excellent work 

and well done to those of you that have been showing your 

workings out too! 

 Over the next few weeks I’m looking forward to seeing 

more super science research work connected to our topic 

‘Water Life’. In project work you will be given the opportunity 

to present work in a range of different ways whilst exploring 

a variety of countries from around the world. Remember to 

keep doing the quiz every Friday and also keep your Welsh 

skills going by using those place mats as often as you can. 

 I am incredibly proud of you all for your hard work and 

resilience at this time. Please don’t worry about any piece of 

work that you are not sure about or struggling with. Just 

move on and find something you are more comfortable 

completing. The most important thing is for you to stay safe 

and I hope to see you all again soon. 

     Mr Willmore 


